January 23,2006

Executive Director
Public Service Commission
211 Sower Boulevard

P.0. Box 615 o2
Frankfort, Ky 40602 7006-C

RECEIVED

JAN 25 2006
RE: Proposed Sewer Rate Increase PUBLIC SERVICE
Farmdale Development Corporation COMMISSION

To Whom It May Concern:

Please make note that we are opposed to any type of rate
increase proposed by the above mentioned corporation. We feel

the 86.82% is unreasonable and unafordable.

dincerely,,
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—" Frankfort, Ky 40601



